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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

7th February 2025 
Dear All, 
 
Firstly, I hope many of the children will be sleeping out in their gardens tonight in support of Action Group’s 
fundraising for Shelter: please email pictures into the school office. Here at school, Rev David Campbell (our friend 
and governor) will be joining staff in sleeping rough (we are doing it without tents). If you can, please do help us by 
donating a small sum by following the link below.   
 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/all-saints-school-community-sleep-out 
 
Our Cross-Country teams performed brilliantly in the Sherborne Area event yesterday afternoon. The boys came 
second (with Mason coming second in the individual competition). Meanwhile, the girls won their event. Well done 
to all of the runners: fantastic!   
 
For Year 5 & 6 parents whose children have already completed Level 1 Bikeability, we have an exciting chance for 
them to complete their Level 2 course. Please book up for the course by using the following link: 
 

https://consent.bikeability.org.uk/panel-tod-oil 
 

Finally, as I am sure you can imagine, with us joining Pickwick in just under 2 months, Lisa, Lou and I are involved in 
many meetings and conferences.  Please bear with us if we are less available than usual. If we are unavailable, please 
leave a message and we will get back to you at the earliest opportunity: normal service will soon be resumed! 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 
Nigel and Lisa 
 

Notices 

Piano Lessons at School 
We have a new piano teacher (Paul) who will be coming into school for peripatetic lessons on Tuesday afternoons. 
The cost will be £20 for each 30 minute lesson. He has asked that all pupils have a keyboard at home (for practising) 
and they will also have to buy music books (as required). If you are interested in your child having piano lessons, 
please contact Lou in the school office.  Paul is offering a free trial session on Tuesday 11th February.   

 
Guitar Lessons at School 
We have a guitar teacher currently running lessons at our school: 1:1 half hour session at £15 
Please get in touch with Sam direct: sam.hurst@live.co.uk for more information. 
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Important Dates for your Diaries 

Fri 7 Feb  - Action Group Sleep Rough Night 
17 – 21 Feb  - Half Term 
25 Feb – 3 Mar - Scholastic Book Fair 
Thu 6 Mar  - Ruby Class Celebration Worship  
Mon 10 Mar  - Diamond Class Celebration Worship 
Wed 12 Mar  - Topaz Class Celebration Worship 
Thu 13 Mar  - Sapphire Class Celebration Worship 
Tue 18 Mar  - Parent Consultation (1:30 – 6pm) 
Thu 20 Mar  - Parent Consultation (1:30 – 6pm) 
Fri 4 Apr  - Easter Service @ 10am 
Fri 4 Apr  - Last day of term 
7 – 21 April  - Easter Holiday 
Tue 22 April  - Children back in school 
12 – 15 May  - Year 6 SATs 
19 – 21 May  - Year 6 Residential 
26 – 30 May  - Half Term 
2 – 13 June  - Year 4 Multiplication Check 
9 – 13 June  - Year 1 Phonics Screening 
10 June  - Class & Year 6 Leavers Photos 
Wed 25 June  - Aquathlon 
Fri 27 June  - Sports Day 
20 – 22 June  - Y5 Sleepover 
Tue 1 July  - Year 6 move up day @ Gryphon School    
Fri 18 July  - Leaver’s Service @ 1:30pm (Year 6 parents, carers & families) 
Fri 18 July  - Last day of academic year 
21, 22 & 23 July - INSET Days, pupils not in 


